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SPECIAL PUBLIC NOTICE 
U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS, MOBILE DISTRICT 

 
 

RELOCATION OF THE MOBILE DISTRICT, BIRMINGHAM, ALABAMA FIELD OFFICE 
EFFECTIVE NOVEMBER 30, 2020 

 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: This Public Notice announces that the Mobile District of 
the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) is relocating its Birmingham Field Office, 
which houses the Regulatory Division, North Branch Office and a Real Estate Division, 
Birmingham Office. The office relocation will become effective November 30. 2020.  
The new physical and mailing address for the Regulatory Division, North Branch, 
Birmingham Field Office will be: 
 

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Mobile District 
Regulatory Division, North Branch (RD-N) 

600 Vestavia Parkway, Suite 203 
The Shelby Building 

Vestavia Hills, Alabama 35216 
 

For any questions concerning this notice, please contact the Mobile District at (251) 
690-2658 or (205) 213-9623.  For additional information about our Regulatory Program, 
please visit our web site at http://www.sam.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory.aspx. 
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